
Dear Friends and Family,                  February 2024

This month, we are sending out our letter a little ahead of time. We have continued to push forward in
the ministry here in San Pablo, Costa Rica. We continue to preach the Gospel throughout the San 
Pablo and Heredia area. In recent weeks, we have had between 6-8 people sharing the Gospel in 
both door to door visitation and public park evangelism. Last week, while witnessing in the park, there
were two individuals who professed faith in Christ for salvation. On Sundays, Jeremy has been 
preaching from the book of Joshua. On Tuesdays, we have been studying the topic of Apostasy and 
what the Bible says about those who reject the faith that they once proclaimed to posess. Michelle 
and a lady named Silvia have been teaching the kids class. We have continued to emphasize the 
importance of church membership and last week three more people joined the church. We have 
several others that we will likely receive in February. We have had several visitors in our Sunday and 
Tuesday night services. Two new families have recently begun attending very faithfully. We also were 
glad to see one couple return to attend faithfully after not seeing them for a while.

In many ways, the month of January was an opportunity to get back to our normal routine. Jeremy 
has been able to get caught up on some of the things that were still a little bit behind. The kids are 
back in school. During December we took regular walks together as a family to spend time together 
and get a little exercise. So far, we have been able to continue that habit. Unfortunately, we had a few
different sicknesses run through the family over the last few weeks. As of this morning, Elijah had ear 
pain due to a possible ear infection. Lord willing, we will all be in the clear again soon. Last week, we 
participated in a special family day at the school where our kids attend. It was good to spend a little 
time together with the other families and lend a hand where we could. We also were able to meet up 
with a few members of a supporting church from PA. We don’t get to take a furlough very often, so it 
is good to see friends and family when they are able to come here!

This month, please pray for the following:

1. That God will help us to see more souls saved and added unto the church.
2. That God will continue to strengthen the church in the faith.
3. That God will expand the ministries of the church.
4. That our church plant in San Pablo will honor and glorify God in all that we do!

In Christ,

Jeremy, Michelle, Lila, Ellowyn, and Elijah Blanz


